
 

 

Relocation of Pension Fund’s office since 6 October 

 

The Pension Fund’s office will be relocated to G/F – 3/F Public Building, Lote 

6K (ZAPE), Macao, starting from 6 October 2022. The existing facility will cease 

operation on the same day. 

 

Our Reception & Enquiry for members is situated on the ground floor, while the 

Reception for Correspondence is on the 2
nd

 floor of the building. 

 

Before going to the Pension Fund in person for services, please make the 

appointment via our website, the Macao One Account or by telephone, so as to reduce 

queue waiting time. Our contact information and service hours remain unchanged. 

 

 

Location of new office and contact information 

 


